
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Works update 

 

Upgrade of Bathers Way, South Newcastle Beach 
 
We are creating a vibrant and attractive hub for visitors and residents while 
upgrading the pedestrian and cycle path links in this section of Bathers Way at 
South Newcastle Beach. 

Now that we are in the final stages of delivery our contractor, Daracon, will be 
completing the widened Bathers Way shared path, the new amenities blocks, 
seating areas, landscaping and exercise stations. 

This may involve work on the weekends and/or at night.  

How will the work affect you?  

The work will involve truck movements and the use of machinery which generates 
noise. During infrequent periods of nightworks lighting will also be required. We 
will make every effort to minimise the impact of these works, and schedule works 
during daytime as much as possible to minimise disruption. 

Changes to traffic 

The existing temporary changes near Shortland Esplanade will remain. In 
addition, construction vehicles will periodically access our work site via King 
Edward Park. 

To ensure the work zone is safe and to minimise the impact of our works, we will 
have signage in place and workers onsite to manage traffic movements and 
diversions during our works.  

Local business and resident access will remain available at all times unless 
otherwise communicated directly.  

Enquiries 

If you have any questions, please contact us on 4974 2000 or visit 
newcastle.nsw.gov.au/works for the latest information. 
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